
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                        

 

 

                                                        

Hi Families,  
Here at OSHC the children have the opportunity to engage in a 
variety of fun activities that support their development. Last week 
was National Science Week and the children participated in a 
number of different science experiences including Lego volcano 
building, exploring oobleck and a fizzy colours experiment.  

Each day at OSHC we write about what the children have been doing 
and add this to our reflection journal. Feel free to read about the 
children’s experiences when you are in our service. 

As previously mentioned, this September Camp Australia will be 
celebrating 30 Years of OSHC! We are excited to celebrate this 
special occasion with our children and families and have planned 
some fun experiences for all to enjoy. We will be having a special 
birthday party and open day on Tuesday 10th September that 
everyone is invited to. More details to come in the next newsletter! 

 

 OSHC 30th Birthday 
Celebrations 

 Tuesday 10th September - 
Camp Australia birthday 
party and open day 

Activities 
coming up 

Join in the fun of Outside 
School Hours Care activities 
and experiences with Your 
OSHC and Rocketeers. 

Make a booking 

Book now 

WEEK 3 

Bethany Christian School 

https://pp.campaustralia.com.au/
https://apps.apple.com/app/apple-store/id1529575453?pt=120333103%26ct=edmbookings%26mt=8
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=au.com.campaustralia.parent

